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POLSKI ZWIĄZEK BADMINTONA 

POLISH BADMINTON ASSOCIATION 

          

        Warsaw, 01.03.2022 

 

 

 

 

Dear participants of badminton tournament ORLEN Polish Open 2022 

 

In less then three weeks, on march 24 – 27, 2022 we shall meet at Arłamów for the 

international tournament ORLEN Polish Open 2022. 

The tournaments organized in Poland have been mainly the opportunity to compete and 

promote our sport. However, due to the situation in Ukraine since 24 of February, the 

tournament ORLEN Polish Open 2022 takes different dimension. We intent not only to 

play tournaments in the spirit of fair play and respect for human beings, but to organize 

sport competition with the express of support for Ukrainian athletes and all Ukrainian 

nation. Such suport will be expressed by specially prepared branding presented in „Live 

streaming” all around Europe.  

We would like to request the badminton federations participating in ORLEN Polish 

Open 2022 to agree  to deliver total prize value for the support to Ukrainian athletes. 

All the participants are invited to support Ukraine during the tournament. Polish 

Badminton Association will arrange transfer of material assistance from Arłamów to the 

border with Ukraine by PZBad minibuses. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


